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26th November, 2021 

Dear parents / carers 

 

Staffing 

Earlier in the term, we appointed Mr Mark Richmond to be our new Deputy Head Teacher. Mr Richmond is an experienced 

Deputy who has been teaching for many years. Currently, he is teaching in Hampshire. He will be visiting the school on the 

afternoon of 8th December to meet the children and staff and will be on the gate at the end of the day to meet parents. 

Mrs Mowbray has been successful in achieving promotion to Assistant Head Teacher at a school in Hampshire and will be 

leaving us at the end of the Autumn Term. Mrs Mowbray has been our SENDco for many years and will be sorely missed. 

However, it is an exciting opportunity for Mrs Mowbray and I am sure you will join with me in wishing her good luck. 

 

Caretaker vacancy 

After many years of looking after our lovely school, Mr Glancy has moved onto pastures new. If you feel that being our 

caretaker is the role for you, please see the advert on our school website or email office@boshamprimary.co.uk for details. 

 

Christmas Camp 

We have been asked to remind you that the deadline for parents to book their children onto the SSP Christmas camp is fast 

approaching. Friday 3rd December is the final date for booking. The camps are currently at about 60% capacity and there is 

always a rush the last week to book. We has some vouchers for anyone who in receipt of free school meals. Please email 

office@boshamprimary.co.uk for details of vouchers. 

 

Uniform 

We have a stock of school uniform available at reduced prices: 

PE T Shirts  

Age 5/6, 7/8, 9/10 

Sweatshirts  

Age 3/4 

Cardigans 

Age 3/4  

Age 11/12 

If you are interested please contact Mrs Walster. 
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End of Term arrangements 

We are quickly approaching the end of term and all the excitement that goes with Christmas. We hope to have a Christmas 

celebration at the church on the last day of term. Although traditionally this has been an occasion where the whole community 

is invited, this year we will not be able to invite everyone. Please bear with us whilst we finalise arrangements; details will go out 

in a separate letter in the coming weeks. 

 

Donations 

A huge thank you for all the lovely donations that are coming into school for the Christmas Hamper raffle. The children are very 

excited at the thought of winning £50 for their class. Some suggestions for the hamper include: Christmas decorations, 

wrapping paper, Christmas crackers; Christmas cake, biscuits, pudding; sweets and chocolates etc. The trugs will be on display 

at the Christmas Market and raffle tickets can be brought then and the following week. The trugs will be judged and winners 

announced on 16th December. 

Please remember next Friday 3rd December is non-uniform day in return for a donation for the tombola. 

 

 

I hope you all have an enjoyable weekend, 

 

 

 

Headteacher. 
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